
 
 
 
 

 

 
Ref No. WSL/BSE/LCE/Q4/2024                                                                                  19th April 2024 
 
To, 
The General Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Disclosure of Non-Applicability of SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 
dated November 26, 2018 – Fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entities            
          
Scrip Code: 532373 - WEPSOLN 
 
With reference to the above subject, we would like to inform you that as on March 31, 2024 
our company "WeP Solutions Limited" is not falling under the category of "Large Corporate 
(LC)" as per the framework provided in the aforesaid Circular.  
 
Hence, the disclosure as per Annexure - A of the said circular is not applicable.  
 
Kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Regards, 
For WeP Solutions Limited 
 
 
 
Sandeep Kumar Goyal 
Whole Time Director & CFO 
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